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CORNWALL TOWN HALL NEWS

The famous rummage sale will be held July 20, 21 and 22nd. 
For more information click here

July 3, 2024
Dear Friends,

Happy 4th of July from Town Hall! We
remember the many sacrifices that have
been made over the years to ensure the
freedom we all enjoy.

The Town celebration known as July Fest will
be held on the Town Green July 13th from
4:00pm - 6:00pm. There will be music and
food trucks. 

Hammond Beach
passes are available

at the Selectmen’s
Office

Thanks to the Highway Department and
Frost Excavating for completing the
culvert work on Dibble Hill Road - on

budget and ahead of schedule!

Gordon M. Ridgway
1st Selectman

Jane Hall
Administrative Assistant

Enjoy the holiday!

email: selectmen@cornwallct.gov
phone: 860-672-4959

email: assistant@cornwallct.gov

There will be a talk on Stormwater Management and Low Impact
Development on July 10th 7:00pm at the Cornwall Library

For more information click here 

https://cornwallct.org/event/cornwall-rummage-sale-2024/2024-07-20/
https://cornwallct.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Stormwater.pdf

